
FIELD TRIPS
Where do storm drains
go? What happens to
trash and debris that
accumulates on them?
And what steps can we
take to keep our water
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COASTAL ROOTS FUNDING

The Brown Foundation is proud to
support the LSU Coastal Roots
program, and the Service Learning
Program is teaming up with Dr. Pam
Blanchard to streamline the
application process for Coastal
Roots funding.  

@stemlibrarylab

Students participating in service
learning projects are eligible for free
admission (educational field trips) to
the Kenner Planetarium and Space
Complex and the National World War
II Museum. Schedule a trip by visiting
the Forms for Award Recipients
section of Service Learning
webpages.

clean? The Adopt-a-Drain program answers
these questions and helps students gain
knowledge about water pollution and
environmental stewardship, while building 21st
century skills such as data collection, analysis
and reporting. Visit Adopt-a-Drain to learn more.

https://stemlibrarylab.org/slp/application/
https://adopt-a-drain.org/#how-to-adopt-a-storm-drain

